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In collaboration with 

Department of Environment, Government of NCT, Delhi 

In 2023, the Food and Agriculture Organization (FAO) declared it the International Year of 

Millets, following a proposal from India. In recognition of this, Shyam Lal College (DU), in 

collaboration with SARASWATI IKS CENTRE and IQAC, organized a program named 

Bharatiya Bhasha Utsav on (1
St

 December 2023). This event featured various activities, one of 

which was dedicated to promoting the consumption and cultivation of millets. These activities 

highlighted the resilience and environmental benefits of millets, which are ideally suited to 

India's climate and soil conditions.  As part of this initiative, a competition was organized, in 

which our Eco-club team participated and excelled, securing the first, second, and third prizes. 

Demonstrating exceptional creativity, the team prepared healthy and tasty millet-based dishes 

and set up attractive stalls. They also enlightened teachers and students about the nutritional 

value of millet. A total of 12 students participated in this successful event, highlighting the 

importance of millets in sustainable agriculture and food security. Below are the pictures 

showing how students participated. 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 


